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 TODDLER ROOM 2


	 The 2021-2022 School 
Year is off to a great start!  
We started with our 
alphabet and learned about 
words that start with the 
letters A and B.  We love 
singing about the days of the 
week and the months of the 
year during circle time, as 
well as counting to 10 in 
English and in Spanish.  
We’ve had fun doing Yoga 
and playing musical 
instruments.  And we’ve had 
fun painting- both with 
brushes and with our fingers!


Smiles,  


Mx. Lindsay and Ms. Cherie


CHILDREN’S HOUSE 2-2                                   


	 As the school year ended, we said goodbye to our good friend 
Teles who is starting his journey of 
kindergarten. Along with that we said goodbye 
to Ms. Jen and wished her best of luck for new 
life adventure. We ended the school year with 
goodbyes, but we started the New School year 
by welcoming Layla, James, Ethan, and Iris to 
the CH 2-2 Class.

	 

	 We started with Musical Monday with 
Rhyming, tracing the numbers and Yoga poses 
to refresh our body and mind. We nurtured 
our creative side by making paper rockets and 
flying them with our friends.

	 

	 We are looking forward to our new 
school year and all the fun coming our way. 


With gratitude,


Ms. Manita and Mr. Sean









                                                                                                          





 





 TODDLER ROOM 1 


The toddlers have enjoyed 
finishing our Summer Themes and 
starting a brand new school year.  We 
have welcomed many new friends into 
our class.  We have started learning 
about letters of the alphabet.  So far we 
have covered A and B.  We’ve been 
enjoying having music class, and doing 
arts and crafts.  The toddlers have been 
learning to do things independently, 
and they have also been learning to be 
a good friend.  We are looking forward 
to a wonderful school year.     


With Love, 


	 	 Ms. Paw Soe and Ms. Kuku

 


 

CHILDREN’S HOUSE 1-2


This past month we have transitioned 
from our fun summer themes into the 
school year! Our class has gotten to learn 
about the first few letters of the alphabet, 
as well as several colors and numbers too. 
Beginning work cycles has been a blast! 
We have been able to do several fun 
learning activities like working with 
puzzles, playing with blocks and doing 
coloring pages. We are looking forward to 
learning more and more throughout this 
next month! 


Thank you for your support and 
encouragement,


Ms. Eden










	 


                                                                              








                                                                                                      


         CHILDREN’S HOUSE 1-1


	 September is here!!!! What a great beginning of the 
school year we are having!! While we wait for some friends to 
transition into our class, we have been reviewing a lot of things. 
We have been reviewing colors, shapes, numbers, feelings, 
seasons and our senses. We have been enjoying group play 
where we learn how to have nice interactions and be good 
friends. We celebrated Willa and Georgia joining the 3 year old 
club! 

                       Soon we will begin focusing on reviewing/learning 
the letters of the alphabet! We can’t wait for the Fall season and 
cooler climates to be here. As always, parents please take time to 
look in your child’s orange cubby for extra clothes that fit and 
layers for just in case! 


With so much love,


Ms. Laura and Ms. Nora


     CHILDREN’S HOUSE 2-1


	 

	 We've had a great start for the new school year! We 
have a new classmate in CH2-1 and would like for everyone 
to give a hearty welcome to Lucy. That makes our class for 
the time being. 

	 We are steadily going through the alphabet as we 
focus on a letter each week.  We will delve into activities, 
songs, and objects that go along with each letter. We are 
currently discussing "Everything about E" and have reviewed 
our letter D last week by talking about how the dinosaurs 
became extinct. 

	 We look forward to having a great year with all of you!


With gratitude, 

	 Mr. Will


CONTACT US:


103 LAUREL AVENUE 
CARRBORO, NC 27510


919-869-7368 


Montessoriacademync.com


Read Our Blog at http://blog.montessoriacademync.com


Like Us On Facebook at https://www.facebook.com/
DaycareandPreschoolnc 
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